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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
Subject: FOD Program 

Date: 02/12/2024 

 
Effective Immediately  
The Airport Operations and Maintenance Teams have been working on initiatives related to our 

airport FOD program.  One initiative is the addition of FOD cans around the concourses to 

supplement the dumpsters that are currently in place.  The A Concourse cans are located along 

the sidewalk of the building while the B Concourse cans are located at the jet bridge 

pedestal.  Continued use of FOD buckets the on-jet bridges is acceptable, please ensure they 

are emptied on a regular basis. The can location and placement will be evaluated over the 

coming months. 

Please refer to current can locations below and distribute to your staff. 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note that this placement is subject to change, as additional cans have been requested. 
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See can reference below: 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                         

                                                

 
 
 
 
 
These cans are to be used for FOD only, and all aircraft related trash should still be taken to 
the closest dumpster.  All trash receptacles located around the concourses that are not in 
leaseholds will be removed over the coming weeks.  Please ensure that those remaining are 
emptied on a regular basis to prevent FOD hazards on the ramp.   
 
For any additional questions or concerns, reach out to Casey Kinosz at 
ckinosz@cvgairport.com or 859-620-3166. 
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